
 

 

 

 

 

 

12th December 2022 

 

 

Christmas Jumper and Christmas Dinner Day– Thursday 15th December 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Tanfield School will be supporting this year’s Christmas Jumper Appeal on Thursday 15th 

December 2022 with the proceeds going to Save the Children. 

 

Students who wish to take part need to come into school wearing their normal 

school trousers/skirts and shoes but can wear a festive knit or a home-made 

Christmas themed top instead of their normal school shirt, tie and blazer. 

Christmas accessories such as hats, glasses, socks, tinsel etc may be worn. 

 

We are asking for a voluntary donation of £1. 

 

We will be running a house competition on the day with points awarded for the most 

money raised and spot prizes for the most festive/creative attire. 

 

Students will require their normal equipment for the day. 

 

We hope you will support us by allowing your child to participate in helping us to raise 

funds and awareness for this worthwhile charity. 

 

We are also celebrating Christmas by providing all students with a free Christmas dinner 

with all of the trimmings!  If your child wishes to have Christmas lunch, please complete 

before Tuesday 13th December https://forms.gle/EurR2uv1LFBTcgJj7  

 

We hope you will support us by allowing your child to participate in helping us to raise 

funds and awareness for this worthwhile charity. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mr C Jones 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

https://forms.gle/EurR2uv1LFBTcgJj7

